
From: Stuart Scholefield < >  

Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 10:29 AM 

To: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: By-law changes 

 

Trustees, I have just read through the record of the last meeting and the proposals for the next 

meeting. I am very disturbed at the direction you are going! 

We came here in the early 90s and were stunned at the natural habitat. Our goal has always been 

to fit into this wonderful natural environment and to minimally alter it.  

I am therefore very disturbed at the direction being taken in your proposed changes.  

People who come here are amazed by the beauty. But, more and more, newcomers appreciation 

and proclaimed love of it changes very rapidly when they start to build, always with the idea that 

their families will come here too. But, it turns out that there are not JOBS here and likely will 

never be enough to support growing families. And so, we see large house which are virtually 

abandoned! That beautiful natural environment has been wiped out, never to return! 

Houses will grow close together and shut out the wonderful views. 

 

I hope you will think on this and keep the setbacks as they are and keep limits on house size. 

Stuart Scholefield 

Sent from my iPad 

 


